THE CITY OF DURHAM TRUST

c/o Blackett, Hart & Pratt, LLP Aire House Mandale Business Park Belmont Durham, DH1 1TH 21 February 2025

DM/24/03218/AD & DM/25/00243/FPA Works at St. Nicholas' Graveyard

Dear Mr Richards

The City of Durham Trust is pleased to support both of these applications. The interpretation boards will greatly enhance the experience of visitors to the graveyard.

The gates will improve the appearance of the entrance and obviously increase the security and prevent unauthorised vehicle access. We understand that there will open pedestrian access so that people can visit the graveyard and study the boards.

Yours sincerely

John Lowe Chair, City of Durham Trust